
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 29, 2022 

Item 25, Report No. 38, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on November 29, 2022. 

25. PRESENTATION – LEO F. LONGO REGARDING LEBOVIC CAMPUS 
ARENA PROJECT DC DEFERRAL AGREEMENT

The Committee of the Whole recommends:

1) That the 2006 Development Charge Deferral Agreement
(DCDA) be further amended to the satisfaction of the Deputy 
City Manager, Corporate Services, City Treasurer and Chief 
Financial Officer and the Deputy City Manager, Legal and 
Administrative Services & City Solicitor, executed by the 
Mayor and City Clerk to:

a) substitute the updated site plan, once approved, as a 
revised Schedule “A”, but otherwise leave the terms of 
the DCDA unchanged; and

b) Include the building permit details for the arena 
expansion;

2) That the presentation by Leo F. Longo, be received; and

3) That Communication C3, from Mr. Leo F. Longo, Aird & Berlis 
LLP, Brookfield Place, Bay Street, Toronto, be received.




